
To 

I __ , 
F. No. 24-2/2016 TS 1 
Government of India 

Ministry of Human· Resource Development 
D•partment of Higher Education 

*-*** 

New Delhi, dated 13'" April 2016 

The Directors of all IITs 

Subject: Clarification regarding revision of tuitio~ fee 

Sir, 

This has reference to the decision of the !IT Council revising fee for 
the undergraduate programmes communicated vide letter of even number 
dated 8th April 2016. 

It is hereby clarified that the revised fee would be applicable for 
students taking admission starting from academic year 2016-17 onwards. 
The students currently studying would continue to pay at the existing rates. 
The Directors of all I ITs are requested to take action accordingly. 

Yours faithfully, 

J 
~,,\\' 

(R. Subrahmanyam) 
Additional Secretary (TE) 
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